REMEMBERING

Edward Laughlan
March 30, 1935 - November 8, 2012

OGO

It is with great sadness the family announces the passing of Edward on Thursday,
November 8th 2012 at Cowichan District Hospital in Duncan at the age of 77. He
was born in Toronto on March 30, 1935. He was a long time employee at Trent
University in Peterborough, Ontario. Upon retirement Edward moved to Vancouver
Island, B.C. A Loving and Devoted husband to Dorothy for 48 years; proud father to
Jennifer (John Quish), Kevin, Owen (Shannon) and Sheila; cherished grandfather
to Keenan and Emma Laughlan; brother to Jim.

A visitation will be held at St.Edwards Catholic Church, 2085 Maple Bay Rd.
Duncan on Wednesday November 14th at 9:30am. with a mass to follow at
10:30am. Interment to be held at Ladysmith Cemetery. In lieu of flowers memorial
donations may be made to the Kidney Foundation of Canada, 200 - 4940 Canada
Way Burnaby, BC V5G 4K6 or www.kidney.ca.
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